
 

 

2018 Festival of Instrumental Music- 

 Recorder Rehearsal Salvation Army Congress Hall 

Banksia Concert Sydney Opera House 

 
13 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to inform you that your child has shown a keen interest in being a member of our 
school’s recorder band by attending our weekly practice sessions.  
 
Date:  
 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 Banksia Concert Preliminary Rehearsals 
Monday 21st May 2018 Banksia Concert Sydney Opera House 
 

Educational Rationale: 
 

Cambridge Gardens Public School’s Recorder Band has participated in 
the Festival of Instrumental Music at the Sydney Opera House for a 
number of years and will do so again in 2018. 
 

Excursion to: 
 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 
The Salvation Army Sydney Congress Hall Auditorium 
140 Elizabeth Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Monday 21st May 2018  
Sydney Opera House 
 

Venue’s contact details: 
 

02 4730 3630 

Classes attending: 
 

Recorder Group  

Depart: 
 

Further details regarding the departure and return times will be sent 
out to you closer to the rehearsal and performance dates. 

Return: 
 

 

Organising Teacher: 
 

Mrs Wendy Wright 

Staff in attendance: 
 

Mrs Wendy Wright and Mrs Rose Antonelli 

Dress: 
 

School uniform and school hat. 

Transport: 
 

Train 



 

 

Cost per student: 
 

$40.00 (includes a specially designed concert t-shirt). Please note that 
this cost is only the fee to participate and does not include transport 
costs to the rehearsal and performance. 
 

Payment: 
 

The preferred method of payment is through Parent online payment 
POP (Please put ‘Surname-Recorder’ in the Payment description) or 
by cash in a labelled envelope handed to the front office. 
 

Specific Requirements: 
 

Students are required to bring their record and music on the day of 
the rehearsal and performance. 
 

Return this note by: 
 

Monday 26th March 2018 

Special Note: 
 

Ticket Sales for the Festival of Music Banksia Concert will go on sale 
from Tuesday 17th April 2018 at 8:30 am. Attached to this note is the 
Sydney Opera House Box Office Booking Information sheet. 
 
We are looking forward to sharing the fun and excitement that this 
opportunity promises with you and your child. 

 
  



 

 

All payment slips and permission notes to the front office please  

Permission Note — 2018 Festival of Instrumental Music – Recorder 
Tuesday 8th May 2018 Banksia Concert Preliminary Rehearsals Salvation Army Congress Hall 
Monday 21st May 2018 Banksia Concert Sydney Opera House 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________ of class _______________, to perform 
in the Festival of Instrumental Music Preliminary Rehearsal at the Salvation Army Congress Hall on 
Tuesday 8th May 2018 and the Banksia Concert at Sydney Opera House on Monday 21st May 2018. I 
understand that photographs, recordings and/or films may be used for NSW Department of 
Education and Communities publications, internet sites, print and electronic mainstream media, 
television and or other associated promotional material or by sponsors of the Department of 
Education and Communities program in which the photograph, recording and/or film was taken.  I 
understand that my child may be identified by name and school with his/her image on any of these 
media forms. 
 
I hereby consent to my child being interviewd by a media representative that has been organised 
and supervised by officers of the Department of Education and Communities. 
 
Please tick:  

o Payment made online through POP - Please put ‘Surname-Recorder’ in Payment description 

Receipt No.:________________ 

o Please find enclosed $40.00 for the excursion to the 2018 Festival of Instrumental Music – 
Recorder. 

 
Parent/Guardian Name ______________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ___________________  Date _____________________ 
 
Please advise of any changes to the medical details the school has on file and any allergies or 

conditions that may affect your child on the day. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Medication/Time required ____________________________________________________________ 

Please sign and return the attached permission and payment slip to the office no later than Monday 
Monday 26th March 2018. 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Wendy Wright      Mr Adam Wynn 
Excursion Coordinator       Principal 


